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Canadian Armed Forces road move from Oliver to Vernon  
 
The following information has been provided by the Canadian Armed Forces.  
 
On Friday, August 27, Land Task Force Vernon will be conducting a road move of 
approximately 80 personnel and their equipment from Oliver to Vernon via highway 97. 

There will be several large green Medium Support Vehicles, Light Utility Vehicle Wheeled (aka 
G-Wagon), and multiple pick-up trucks transiting the route in small groupings. This has the 
possibility of creating congestion or slowdowns along the route. 

Fellow motorists are requested to be patient and give space on the road while troops and 
equipment are relocated from Oliver, where they were based while helping BC Wildfire Service 
(BCWS) combat the Thomas Creek fire, to Vernon Cadet Training Center, where they will 
assist BCWS combat the White Rock Lake fire. 

The Land Task Force is participating in Operation LENTUS, the Canadian Armed Forces’ 
response to natural disasters, on the request of the Government of British Columbia. 

The City of Vernon welcomes the Canadian Armed Forces to our community and would 
like to thank all troops, firefighters and support personnel who are working tirelessly in the 
region in response to wildfire activities taking place. 
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